
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 

General auditor’s report for 2018 
 
The Commission sur les finances et l’administration will hold a public discussion regarding the general 
auditor’s report for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2018.  
 
The general auditor’s mandate consists of auditing the financial statements, as well as the conformity of 
city operations and of the organizations under the city’s authority. The auditor’s work is aimed at 
optimizing resources in the perspective of sound management of public funds.  
 
The presentation will be held as follows:  

Date:   Wednesday, June 19, 2019 

Time :   7 p.m.  

Place :  Council chamber, Lucien-Saulnier building, 155 rue Notre-Dame Est, 2nd floor / 
Champ-de-Mars metro station 

 
The general auditor’s presentation will be followed by a public question period and a question period for 
committee members.  
 
Citizens who wish to take part in the public question and comment period must register with the Service du 
greffe at 514 872-3000 or at the following address commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca as soon as 
possible. It is also possible to register on site 30 minutes prior to the beginning of the meeting. 
 
Accessibility  
Persons with reduced mobility may access city hall by the main entrance, at 155, Notre-Dame Est. The 
room is equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your 
portable player. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a hearing disability is available on 
request, subject to the availability of interpreters. 
 
Documentation 

The general auditor’s report will be available for consultation at Accès Montréal offices, borough offices, 
city halls and the Service du greffe, as well as on the city’s website at: 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions, as soon as tabled at city council.  

 
Information:    Service du greffe 
  Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
  155, rue Notre-Dame Est 
  Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5 
  514 872-3000  
  commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
  @comm_MTL 

 
Date of publication :June 5, 2019, The Gazette 


